
 

 

A partnership to support the challenge of knowing and communicating better 

The Régie intermunicipale Thérèse de Blainville and Shomrim, an unarmed volunteer security 
patrol of the Tosh community in Boisbriand, have established a long-lasting partnership. This 
partnership makes it possible to intervene and interact with members of the Tosh community 
on security issues with a better knowledge of their habits and customs. Mainly involved in 
communication issues, these partners have learned over time to get to know each other, to 
clarify their respective roles and functions and to coordinate their actions. They've chosen to 
be proactive and not wait until a crisis arises to communicate and unite to take action. 

 

Mr. Luc Larocque is Chief Inspector at the Régie de police Thérèse-De Blainville and 
represents Management. For more than 15 years, he has maintained close ties with 
representatives of the Tosh community in Boisbriand.   

Mr. Isaac Weiss is in charge of Shomrim, an organization made up of volunteers whose 
mission is to ensure the safety and security of the community citizens and buildings in the 
United States and Canada. 


